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Copper Line repairs on River 
Road tomorrow 

  

(Kahnawake – 19, Seskehkó:wa/September 2022) 
  
The Public Works Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that repair work 
to a copper water line will require a road closure on the River 
Road between the Moose Lodge and the Marina Road.  
 
The work begins tomorrow (Tuesday, September 20th) at 
7am, and is expected to be completed in one day, weather 
permitting. 
 
There may be temporary water pressure loss to homes in 
the immediate area of the repairs. Traffic will be rerouted 
where necessary. 
 
For further information, please contact the Town Garage at 
450-632-5825. 
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